
 

White Oak Borough will be celebrating its’ 75th anniversary in 2023.   We are 
currently looking for volunteers interested in helping plan the year-long 

celebration and participate in the planned events.  If you would like to help 
in any way, or if you have any ideas, please contact Michelle at the Borough 

office at 412-672-9727 extension 224. 

The White Oak Borough Council and Mayor would like to make this a great 
celebration and would appreciate any help that you would like to give. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                            

 

       

As we commemorate this event, we are planning to compile a community recipe book that would 
include favorite recipes and any cooking tips or suggestions for great parties and entertaining.  The 
book will also include a “kid” section and we would like to ask any child that is interested in joining 
in to submit their favorite recipe.  Either a treat that they like to eat or a recipe of their own that 
they would like to share. 

You may submit as many recipes as you like, including recipes from all nationality backgrounds, 
family traditions, and any holiday or seasonal recipes. 

All submissions must be turned in by July 15, 2023 in order for the book to go to print and be ready 
for sale by the Fall/Winter season of 2023.  Submit your recipe to michelle@woboro.com and 
please enter “Recipe” in the subject line.  Also be sure to include the name of the person 
submitting the recipe. 

Thank you in advance to all who submit and share their cooking expertise and traditions, and thank 
you to all of the kids who take the time to enjoy the world of cooking and sharing your good eats! 
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